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Tom Ferrara - Fwd: RE: St P Taxi #399

From: Christine Rozek

To: Ferrara, Tom

Date: 2/11/2011 9:15 AM
Subject: Fwd: RE: St P Taxi #399

We need to revoke the license.

>>> Tom Ferrara 2/10/2011 6:05 PM >>>
#399 apparently is not operating any longer, per Blue & White's reply below. Plus, the woman that answers the
number submitted on the vehicle lic app states "no Nasir here...its my number."” Please let me know how to

proceed...

>>> "Waleed Sonbol" <waleedsonbol@blueandwhitetaxi.com> 2/10/2011 2:38 PM >>>

Hi Tom —

Currently we have no idea where he is. He has been turned off for three weeks now, and he is not answering

our calls,
As always, thank you.

Sincerely,

Waleed Sonbol

General Manager

Blue & White Service Corporation
dba Blue & White Taxi

Elauriss Transportation Services, Inc
dba ABC Taxi

From: Tom Ferrara [mailto: Tom.Ferrara@ci.stpaul.mn.us]
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 6:08 PM

To: Waleed Sonboal

Cc: Linda Koran

Subject: St P Taxi #399

Hello Waleed,
I am following-up on taxi #399 for the City Attorney. A $500 fine is significantly past due and we have an

insurance cancellation effective 12/17/10. Are you aware of his/its current status? ...still driving with Blue &
White in any capacity? ...insured? Please advise.
Thank You
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Thomas Ferrara

City of Saint Paul,

Department of Safety & Inspections (DSI)
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806

(651) 266-9087

Fax (651) 266-9040
tom.ferrara@di.stpaul.mn.us
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